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University of Alaska Anchorage

Fr: Monique Marron,
UAA Governance Office

Re:  Max Repeat Motion

On December 2, 2016 the Faculty Senate approved the following motion, brought forth by the
Graduate Academic Board (GAB) and Undergraduate Academic Board (UAB) on behalf of the
Office of the Registrar.

BACKGROUND: An issue was recently discovered with repeatable courses and the CIM
system. The paper curriculum process allowed repeatable courses to be coded both for maximum
number of repeats and maximum number of credits. The CIM system allows only one of these
choices. As a result, the system will not allow faculty to revise/edit courses historically coded for
both. UAB/GAB passed a motion allowing the Registrar’s Office to contact colleges and faculty
directly regarding resolution for impacted courses.

MOTION: The Registrar’s office is permitted to send an email to the faculty listserv and
colleges stating intent to remove max repeat rule on list of courses.

If I may be of further assistance, please let me know.
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